
 
 
Dear Colleagues,   
 
We are pleased to announce that LIDINE 2025 (Light Detection in Noble Elements) will take 
place in Hong Kong from October 21st to 24th, 2025. The conference is hosted by the Institute 
of High Energy Physics, Chinese Academy of Sciences (IHEP, CAS) and the Hong Kong 
Institute of Science & Innovation, Chinese Academy of Sciences (HKISI, CAS).   
 
This conference is part of the LIDINE series, and the scientific program will be organized along 
the following tracks: 

• Light/charge response in Noble Elements (gas, liquid, dual phase)  
• Light/charge readout (PMTs, SiPM, WLS, electronics, etc.)  
• Detector techniques (HV, cryogenics, purification, calibration, etc.)  
• Signal reconstruction and identification (analysis methods, simulations)  
• Applications (dark matter, neutrino, precision frontier, medicine, etc.)   

 
In addition to plenary talks and poster sessions, the agenda will include dedicated time for 
roundtable discussions on cross-cutting topics of shared interest. Further details will be 
announced in due course.   
 
Please visit the official conference website for information on the venue, accommodation, and 
other logistics:  
https://indico.ihep.ac.cn/e/lidine2025 
 
The registration and abstract submission are now open. Please take note of the following 
important dates: 

• Abstract Submission: by June 30th, 2025.  
• Early Registration: by July 31st, 2025. 

 
For questions or further information, feel free to contact the Local Organizing Committee (LOC) 
at: lidine2025@ihep.ac.cn 
  
We look forward to welcoming you to Hong Kong for the LIDINE 2025!   
 
Best regards,  
LIDINE 2025 Local Organizing Committee 
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